


I wish to express my concerns about having the world's largest energy-from-waste incinerator 
built near my home. This will severely impact the quality of our air and therefore our health. We 
already have, very close to us, waste disposal tips which foul our air with disgusting odours from 
time to time. Please don't make us have to endure more of this. We value the quality of life that 
we can manage in this area - please don't reduce that quality any more. 


